

March 24, 2021

Stetson Hills School

25475 N. Stetson Hills Loop Phoenix, AZ 85083 623.445.5300 Phone 623.445.5380 Fax stetsonhills.dvusd.org

Dear Stetson Hills Families,

Tax season is right around the corner. Take advantage of tax credits for your 2020 tax bill that benefit you as well as Stetson Hills School. The Arizona tax credit program (A.R.S. 43-1089.01) allows you to make tax credit donations up to \$200 for individuals and up to \$400 for married couples filing jointly to support extracurricular actives and/or the purchase of library books. Donations made between January 1st and April 15th may be applied to either the current or prior tax year. By making a donation to support Stetson Hills' extracurricular activities or library, your tax credit reduces your tax burden to the state of Arizona, dollar for dollar, as well as reduces your taxable income to the federal government.

Donate at https://dvusd.mytechsupport.com//eca/donations/make donation.html. Please direct your tax credit donation to Stetson Hills School then under activity choose General Tax Credit or Library. In the past, tax credits have supported Stetson Hills' Cross Country, Music, Band, Art, field trips, and much more! Contributions for 2020 must be received by April 15, 2021.

Thank you for your support!

mio Mabee

Sincerely,

Carrie Mabee, M.Ed.

Principal

Stetson Hills School

2016 A+ School of Excellence ™

623-445-5300

carrie.mabee@dvusd.org

SUPERINTENDENTCurtis Finch, PhD

GOVERNING BOARD

Kimberly K. Fisher Ann O'Brien Ann Elizabeth Ordway Jennie Paperman Julie Read